
 

 

 
 
Our ref: RPI17-001; F17/1602;WR 
 
 
7 May 2021 
 
 
 
Mr Russell Dann 
Exploration and Mining Consultant 
Heritage Minerals Pty Ltd 
 
e-mail: russell@heritageminerals.com.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Dann 
 

RPI17/001 Norton Gold Fields Limited – Mt Morgan Mine Project    
   

Extension of stated period for response to requirement notice  
and extension to period for commencement of notification 

(given under sections 36 and 44 of the Regional Planning Interests Act 2014 (RPI Act)) 
 
I refer to your request dated 3 May 2021 seeking a further six week extension to the period 
in which to respond to the requirement notice given for the above application for a regional 
interests development approval. 
 
In accordance with the relevant provisions of the RPI Act: 
• the period in which you must provide the Department of State Development, 

Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning (DSDILGP) with the information 
requested in the requirement notice dated 4 January 2021 is extended to 28 June 
2021; and 

• the period in which you must commence notification of the application is extended to 
10 business days after the information referred to above is provided to DSDILGP.  

 
If you require any further information, please contact Morag Elliott, Manager, Development 
Assessment Division, DSDILGP, by telephone on 3452 7653 or by email at 
RPIAct@dsdmip.qld.gov.au who will be pleased to assist. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Phil Joyce  
Director 
Development Assessment Division  
Planning Group 
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